
H.E. Mr. Nishimaki exchanges opinions with the representative 

of UNFAO in Namibia (7 June 2022) 
2022/6/7 

 
Ms. Farayi Zimudidzi, representative of UNFAO in Namibia (left) and H.E. Mr. Nishimaki (Right) 

 
On 7 June 2022, H.E. Mr. Nishimaki exchanged opinions with Ms. Farayi Zimudidzi, the 

representative of the United Nations Food and Agriculture Organization (UNFAO) in Namibia. The 
Japanese government has aided total of 226,000 US dollars in 2021 in order to carry out the 
“Emergency response to improve livelihood, food security, and nutrition in the regions in Namibia 
damaged by the Desert Locusts” 
 Ms. Farayi expressed appreciation to the aid from the Japanese government, as it is difficult for 
the UNFAO in Namibia to secure budgets for projects in Namibia, classified as a middle and high-
income countries, from the United Nations headquarters. Ms. Farayi also expects a further 
partnership with the Japanese government in order to protect lives and to support self-reliance of 
those who are facing hardships in escaping poverty. 
 


